
OTTAWA DIOCESE.

[Jan., 1897). Ottawa tocecSC.

DLocEsAN Morro :-' God is love."

OFFICERS: Presdenit-Mrs. Hamilton, See House, Ottawa; ist. Vice-Press-
dent-Mrs. Tilton, 37 Gloucester St.; 211(1 Vice-President-Mrs. Pollard, Park Avenue;
Treasurer-Miss Cath. E. Baker, 5 Arthur Street SEcRETARIEs : Recording-Miss
Humphreys, 288 Daly Avenue oorrespodig-Mrs. Newell Bate, 173 Cooper St.
Dorcas-Mrs. G. M. Greene, 401 McLaren St.; Literature and Leaflet Editor-Not
filled, Miss Baker acting; J.W.A.-Miss Parris, 84 Victoria St.; C.C.M.G.-Mrs.
Mackay, 544 King St.; Organiring-Miss A. B. Yeilding, 370 Siater St.

The Board of the W.A. for Ottawa Diocese, meets in St.
George's School-roon at 3-30 p.m., on the second Monday in
each month. All members of the W.A., whether residing or
visiting in the city, are heàrtily welcome. At the December
meeting four appeals were read, which had been sent through
the Cor. Sec., but alas, there is no fund in our Diocese to
meet such appeals; so, that unless individual Branches can
respond, nothing can be done. A very warm resolution of
welcome was received from the Provincial Board, tendered to
the new Diocese. A letter from Mrs. Williamson informed us
of the unselfishness of Toronto and Huron in spar-ing Ontario
and Ottawa Dioceses an Extra page each in the LEAFLET.
We tender our hearty thanks. The good news was received
of the opening of a new Branch at Arnprior, and also that
Eganville was hoping to open not only a Branch of the W.A.
soon, but also Junior and children's Branches. Mrs. Greene
read a most interesting report of the proceedings of the
Provincial Board Meeting. A Committee was appointcd
to confer, when necessary, with the Diocesan Committee
of the D. and M. Board, consisting of the 1st and 2nd
Vice-Pres., Cor. Sec. and Treasurer. The representatives
of Cornwall and Pembroke read letters from their Branches,
saying among other things, how much they appreciate their
monthly letters. The Diocese had been asked to appoint a
member for each of the standing Conmmittees, but this was
left over until next month, owing to want of time. Ottawa
city had received a special appeal, through one of its members,
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